
MONDAY DECEMBER 11th
For questions call 720-424-9988 

ROADRUNNER RUNDOWN
What's happening at JHAE?What's happening at JHAE?

John H. Amesse Families,

Attendance
 In order to ensure that students stay on
pace to learn all that is needed for them to
progress according to the grade level
goals, they must be in class every day.  

Student & Family Prizes
As an incentive, we will have scholar dollar
prizes for all students who attend 95% or
above in the month of December.  

$60 for students who have 100%
attendance since the beginning of the
year.
$50 for students who have 95%
attendance since the beginning of the
year OR 100% attendance for December.
$40  for students who have 95%
attendance in December.
 
In addition, we will have a raffle for a $30
gift card for families that partner with us
to ensure that students do not miss more
than one day during the month of
December.

Mr. Pine is singing with the Vittoria Vocal
Ensemble!!

Dates: Sunday, December 10, 2023, 3:00PM -
Saint Dominic's Catholic Parish. 2905 Federal

Boulevard, Denver CO

They will be performing Christmas and
Advent choral music across many styles, and
across 6 centuries! It is gorgeous music sung

in incredible spaces, and I think there is
something there for everybody! Events are

free and open to the public. For more
information, you can visit

https://www.vittoriaensemble.org/

Winter Music Program
(Kindergarten - 2nd grade)

Thursday, December 14th (3:15 - 3:45 p.m.)
Mr. Pine and our Kindergarten - 2nd grade
students will present songs that they are

learning in December.  In addition, a few of
our upper elementary students will also have

brief presentations around the Winter
Holiday theme.

All John H. Amesse families are welcome.  
ECE, 3rd, 4th and 5th grades will have their

music presentations later this year.

Holiday Movie Night
Thursday, December 14th (3:45 - 5:30 p.m.)
Join us for our first John H. Amesse Movie

Night. We will view fun holiday movies and
will have snacks available for sale. Students
will be able to use their Scholar Dollars to

pay for snacks or cash as we raise money for
future events.



Reminders 

December
December 14th, 2023- Holiday
Movie Night & Music Concert
(3:00 - 5:30 p.m.)

December 15th, 2023- Dress
Down Pajama Day ($10 in scholar
dollars or $1 in cash)

December 18th - January 2nd
Students return from Winter
Break on Wednesday, January
3rd.

January
January 4th, 9th, 11th 
Parent volunteer days! 
(8:00 a.m. - 2:45 p.m.)

January 11th 
Snack & Chat (8:00 - 9:00 a.m.) 
CSC Parent Leadership (4:00 -
5:30 p.m.)

CSC Meeting & Snack Chat Meetings
Come out to our parent meetings on
January 11th.  We will have our Snack

and chat from 8:00 - 9:00 a.m. and
our Collaborative School Meeting

from (1/11) 4-5:30 p.m.  We will provide
an update on how we are partnering

with families in supporting our
communication around assessments.   

In addition, we will discuss a few
budget items as well. 

We need Parent Volunteers!!
We need parent volunteers to

organize and help classes in the
STEAM Lab, the Art Room, the Book
Room, the Library, and the Resource

Room.  If you are available for a
couple of hours one time or one day
a week,  we could use your help on
Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Call the
office at 720-424-9988 for more

information.



Reminders 

There is help with purchasing 
uniform shirts!

If your student needs help buying
a uniform shirt, please contact

the office.  We have money
available to help families.

If you are interested, please
contact the main office 

at 720-424-9988.

Note: We understand that there
may be students who need to

wear sweaters and/or sweatshirts
over their uniform shirt due the
to colder weather. However, it is
an expectation that students will

still continue to be in their
uniform as well.

Please reach out to the main
office if you are in need of an

additional uniform shirt, a
Winter coat, and/or Winter

clothing.

Saturday School Slots are available!
Sign up for Saturday School with our

Front Office staff. There are more
slots available!

Struggle of Love & Scholars
Unlimited

After School Programs
The Struggle of Love Program begins

this coming Monday, Nov. 27th.  
Please review the flyer for information
on the Struggle of Love and Scholars

Unlimited After School programs.
 Struggle of Love's will be offering

after school activities for our students
on Wednesdays from 1:30 - 5:30 p.m.

(Students who are currently in
Scholars Unlimited may participate,

but must fill out the Struggle of Love
after school program permission slip.

They will also offer enrichment on
Mondays and Fridays from 3:00 - 5:30
p.m. for students who are not already

in Scholars Unlimited. 

After School Programs Flyer 2023-
2024


